
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

29 November 2024 
 
Dear Families,  
 
From the start of 2025 all stationery and textbooks will be ordered in bulk 
for students in Pre-Primary through to Year 6. This change will be reflected 
in your school fees as a small booklist levy. Due to the discounted bulk 
ordering system with Campion Education, the bulk ordering system will 
result in a cheaper ‘booklist’ for families and consistency in 
books/stationary for all students. In addition to this, all students will have 
everything they require for the school year and families will no longer need 
to spend time in the holidays hunting for booklist items.  
 
We understand children like to have an opportunity to select their pencil 
case and we therefore request they bring their empty pencil case to school 
on the first day of 2025. 
 
Please note: Parents will still be required to send in a few individual items 
that are not ordered in bulk.  
 
We thank you in advance for your support in this cost-saving exercise which 
will ensure that teachers are able to provide the students with all necessary 
classroom consumables. We also hope this will take away some of the 
added end-of-year/beginning of year stresses for our families. 
 
Please see the following pages for your child’s class list.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Jesseca Francis 
Assistant Principal 
 



 
 

 
Pre-Primary 2025 
Please supply your child with the following items: 

• 1 x Mini whiteboard (available from the Liwara uniform Shop) 
• 1 x Art smock or old T-shirt 
• 1 x Library bag 
• 2 x Rolls of paper towel 
• 2 x Packets of Coles Ultra Antibacterial wipes (100pk) 
• 1 x 125g Cream of Tartar 

 
Year One 2025 
Please supply your child with the following items: 

• 1 x Mini whiteboard (available from the Liwara Uniform Shop) 

• 1 x Nylon homework bag (available from the Liwara Uniform Shop) 

• 1 x Library bag 

• 1 x Roll of paper towel 
• 1 x Art smock or old T-shirt 

• 1 x Packet of Coles Ultra Antibacterial wipes (100pk) 
 
Year Two 2025 
Please supply your child with the following items: 

• 1 x Mini whiteboard (available from the Liwara Uniform Shop) 

• 1 x Nylon homework bag – retain from Year 1 

• 1 x Library bag 

• 1 x Art smock or old T-shirt 

• 1 x Packets of Coles Ultra Antibacterial wipes (100pk) 

• 1 x 30cm pencil case 
  

Year Three 2025 

• 1 x Art smock or old T-shirt 

• 1x Headphones 

• 1x 30cm pencil case  

• 1x Library bag 

• 1x Nylon homework bag – retain from Year 2 

• 1x Mini whiteboard (available from the Liwara Uniform Shop) 

• 1x Packet of Coles Ultra Antibacterial wipes (100pk) 

• 1x Box of Tissues 
 
 
 



 
Year Four 2025 

• 1 x Art smock or old T-shirt 

• 1 x Library bag 

• 1 x iPad and accessories (keyboard, headphones, digital pen) as per the 
BYOD information shared 

• iPad Apps as per Year 4 list in BYOD section of school website 

• 1 x Mini whiteboard – retain from Year 3 or available from the Uniform 
Shop 

• 1x Nylon homework bag – retain from Year 3 

• 1x Packet of Coles Ultra Antibacterial wipes (100pk) 

• 1x Box of Tissues 
 

Year Five 2025 

• Pencil cases will be supplied – please do not bring purchased pencil cases 

• 1 x Mini whiteboard - retain from Year 4 or available from the uniform 
shop 

• 1x Nylon homework bag – retain from Year 4 

• 1 x Art smock or old T-shirt 

• 1 x Library bag 

• 1 x Packet antibacterial wipes 

• 1 x iPad and accessories (keyboard, headphones, digital pen) - retain 
from Year 4 

• iPad Apps as per Year 5 list in BYOD section of school website 
 
Year Six 2025 

• 1 x pencil case 

• 1 x Mini whiteboard - retain from Year 5 or available from the uniform 
shop 

• 1x Nylon homework bag – retain from Year 5 

• 1 x Art smock or old T-shirt 

• 1 x Library bag 

• 1 x Packet antibacterial wipes 

• 1 x iPad and accessories (keyboard, headphones, digital pen) - retain 
from Year 5 

• 1 x Box of tissues 

• iPad Apps as per Year 6 list in BYOD section of school website 
 

 


